
PINEWOOD PATTER 

December, 2013 
 

                                                                                      

 

New Sites 
New sites are just about ready to 
go.  In fact, a new home should 
be arriving shortly!  And the NE 
corner site has also been spoken 
for.   
 

Gravel for the roads will be here 
the first week of December 
(weather permitting).  We will 
pave the roads with blacktop in 
the spring.  Driveways will be 
placed on each site after the home 
arrives. Site rents are $230 and 
$240. 
 

New Rent/Tax Info 
Your rent and tax payment 
changes every January 1st . The 
2014 tax information will be 
available shortly.  I will post a 
sign in the post office when 
those figures are available.  
Please stop by the Office for your 
NEW 2014 rent and tax amount.   
 

 

December Birthdays 
 

 
 

We would like to wish  
Happy Birthday to: 

 

 

Madison Brady 14th 

 

Ashton Stenberg 25th 

 

Plowing 
     December - $50 
     January - $50 
     February - $50 
 
If you want to be on the plowing 
list, please make for first payment 
with your December rent.  We 
will assess the situation as it 
unfolds to determine if it is 
necessary to adjust payment 
amounts.  If you choose to be on 
the list, remember: 
 

∗ We will plow only if the 
Village plow comes through 

 

*    We will plow after the 
Village comes through 

 
If you are not on the list … 
remember to shovel completely 
within 24 hours of a snowfall. 
 

 
Lamke Tree Farm 

 

 
 

50th Anniversary 
Open Sat. and Sun. 

10am – dusk 
 
  

 

 

Homestead Forms/ 
Rent Certificates 
If you need a rent certificate for 
your taxes, please stop by and I’ll 
fill one out for you.  
 

Soup ‘r Chili Cook Off 
 

Saturday, December 7th 
Noon – 4pm 

 
Village Hall 

Cost: $5 adults, $3 kids under 7 
And non-perishable food items 

 
4th ANNUAL G-E-T HOLIDAY 

PARADE 
 

Saturday, December 7th 
6th pm 

 

Central Park to 
The Trempealeau Hotel 

 
Music by: Vocal Point 
 
Float entry fee:  $20  
All proceeds benefit Trempealeau 
County “Christmas is for Kids” 
and G-E-T Food Pantry 
 
 

 
Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year! 

Paul, Lynn, Emma and Carlie           


